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	Corrigendum 1 to
Administrative Circular
CACE/941
	13 March 2020

	

	

	To Administrations of Member States of the ITU, Radiocommunication Sector Members, ITU-R Associates participating in the work of the Radiocommunication Study Group 7 and ITU Academia 

	

	Subject:
	Meeting of Radiocommunication Study Group 7 (Science services),
Geneva, 20 April 2020

	
	

	
	

	


[bookmark: _Hlk34907811]Further to Administrative Circular CACE/941 dated 21 January 2020, and in view of the growing global concern about the COVID-19 outbreak, it has been decided that the SG 7 meeting, scheduled on 20 April 2020, will be limited to remote participation only. This decision has prioritized the need to ensure the health and safety of all participants and to guarantee adequate levels of participation.
Delegates are reminded that advance registration to the event per the usual, through designated focal point approval, is required to participate remotely. 
Guidelines for remote participation can be found on ITU-R SG 7 website.
All delegates are kindly requested to test remote participation application on Friday, 17 April from 5.00 p.m. to 6.00 p.m.
The Bureau remains at your disposal for any questions concerning this Administrative Circular (contact person in the Radiocommunication Bureau: Dr Vadim Nozdrin, SG 7 Counsellor, email: Vadim.nozdrin@itu.int).
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